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Subject: Navy Compliance Letter

Body:

I noticed by happenstance that in the Navy compliance letter we did not mention our contacts with either NPC 

(Navy Photographic Center) or the Marine Corps Commandant's Office in Quantico.I understand that the 

strategy at this time may be to list only one principal Navy and Marine Corps contact in the initial compliance 

letter. However, my purpose in writing this memo is to say that prior to our initial compliance interviews with 

the Navy and Marine Corps Officials (i.e., Lt. Col. Finney and Fred Graboske), we should prepare to inform 

them of our contacts with NPC (on photography) and Commandant, Marine Corps (on Unit Diaries) so that 

they will understand our interest in these areas, and possibly pursue these same avenues themselves prior to 

drafting their compliance statements.So...please remind me to summarize these aforesaid contacts for Ron 

(and you?) prior to these folks coming over for their initial compliance interviews with Ron.
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